
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 
Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on May 15, 2023 at Wallingford Town Hall, Room 315. 
Chairman Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were 8 members and 1 guest present. 
 
Minutes from May 8 meeting were approved as submitted. 
 
Approval of the minutes of May 8 meeting were tabled pending a question on verbiage in said minutes; legal dept. 
to be consulted, and will vote at next meeting. 
 
Discussions regarding parade details: 
 

- Line of march / program / church service 
- Size of flags for cemetery 

 
New Business – George Messier was approached regarding American flag display at Masonic wanting a list of 
names of Veterans; after discussion, it was decided that each post would give that information without addresses. 
 
Roz Gallagher also brought up that the grass at Post Office needs to be cut; Chairman Ruth will call Post Office and 
see about getting it done. 
 
Next meeting is May 16, 2023 at 6 pm; will be second of the group meetings; also 5/22 at 7 pm. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1948 after a moment of silence for departed members. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elise M. Gallup 
Secretary 


